
 
 
 
January 6, 2024 
 
 
Yue Zhang 
yuezhang@stu.edu.cn 
 
 
Dear Yue: 
 
Your paper entitled Subband and Sensing Task Allocation for Next-Generation Mobile 

Crowdsensing Networks: An Optimal Framework has been accepted for presentation at the 

2024 IEEE Wireless Communications and Networking Conference (WCNC) which is scheduled 

from 21-24 April 2024 in Dubai, United Arab Emirates. Per IEEE Policy, all accepted papers 

must be presented in person by an author in order to be published in the conference 

proceedings. You are expected to undertake all expenses associated with the travel to this 

conference.  

Prior to applying for the visa, please carefully review all travel policies and guidelines with 
regard to travel to the United Arab Emirates. You can find this information by visiting: 
https://wcnc2024.ieee-wcnc.org/hotel-travel/visa-letter-request  
Please check “ADDITIONAL VISA INFORMATION FOR DUBAI” as you may obtain visa when 
going through immigration at the airport.  
 
 
The IEEE is the world's largest technical professional association dedicated to advancing 
technological innovation and excellence for the benefit of humanity. Founded in 1884 by a 
handful of practitioners of the new electrical engineering discipline, today's Institute is comprised 
of more than 400,000 members who conduct and participate in its activities in 160 countries. 
The men and women of the IEEE are the technical and scientific professionals making the 
revolutionary engineering advances, which are reshaping our world today.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Raed Shubair 
New York University Abu Dhabi (UAE) 
Saadiyat Marina District - Abu Dhabi - United Arab Emirates 
 
General Chair of 2024 IEEE WCNC 
https://wcnc2024.ieee-wcnc.org/ 

https://wcnc2024.ieee-wcnc.org/hotel-travel/visa-letter-request

